
 
Museum Manners 

 
 
To ensure an unforgettable experience, we want your staff and students to feel 
prepared. The following guidelines and information should be reviewed prior to your 
visit.  
 

1. Please use walking feet and stay with your group.  
 
 

2. Be aware of your surroundings, as the CMCA we provide unique installations. 
Artwork may be installed on floors, walls, ceilings, and more.   

 
 

3. No food or drink is permitted in the galleries.  
 
 

4. Pencils are the only writing utensil permitted in the galleries and can be provided 
by museum educators.  
 
 

5. Non-flash photography is permitted throughout the galleries, please silent any 
cellphones and stow away any form of selfie stick before entering.  

 
6. Large bags and umbrellas must be checked at the front desk. We will provide 

coat racks for lunch box and jacket storage.  
 

The Center for Maine Contemporary Art offers unparalleled engagement with works by 
Maine’s living artists. Our Look Inside education program, created by professional 
museum educators and assisted by our trained volunteer education staff, invites 
students to look at and understand the world in new ways.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your students to the CMCA. Please contact Mia 
Bogyo at mbogyo@cmcanow.org with any questions or special requests.  


